
 GEORGE GREENAWAY PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 

ggpac@ggpac.org 

17285 61A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 1W3 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WELCOME NEW AND RETURNING PARENTS TO GEORGE GREENAWAY ELEMENTARY 
 
All parents of children attending our school are members of the George Greenaway Parent Advisory Council 
(GGPAC). Several parents volunteer to sit on the Executive and Committees to guide the PAC.  
 
The PAC usually coordinates the following throughout the school year:  

 Hot Lunch (twice a month)  

 School Spirit Wear 

 Family Photo Night 

 Cheque Drive 

 Staff Appreciation Luncheon  

 and others . . 

 

Proceeds from the above PAC fundraising events provide funds for the following for our school:  

 Technology 

 Field Trips 

 Classroom and Library supplies  

 Grade 7 Celebration  

 Arts Performances 

 and others . . .  

 
PLEASE READ: Privacy laws are very clear regarding collecting and retaining data, and we are not permitted to 

keep data for parents or students who have left the school. It is also a minor security issue to have parent accounts 
that are no longer in use. To this end we must delete the parents and students each year.  All new and returning 
parents will have to create an account (you can use the same username/email) at the start of each year using 
the below steps.   
 
We use a website for all our communications, Hot Lunch and Fundraising ordering.  
To register on the website, go to www.ggpac.org 

1. Press tab “Register”  

2. Access Code: GGHL (all caps)  

3. Fill out all information required, press register.  

4. When you are notified of your child’s division and teacher you can then log back on with your username 

and password and add your child and division at that time.  

Tab “Profile” -> “Add Student”  

5. Once all this is entered, you can use the “Order” tab for hot lunch and fundraising orders.  

6. Payments are accepted via Bambora (Visa/MC/Amex/Visa Debit), cash (exact change) or cheque (made 

out to George Greenaway PAC).  

(For any problems with registrations / orders please email hotlunch@ggpac.org to be assisted).  

 
Members of our site receive our weekly PAC e-Newsletter – full of information about events and activities at 
the school!  Members also receive reminders of meetings, hot lunch, volunteer opportunities, and other activities.  
 
We also post information on Facebook: www.facebook.com/ggpac and there is also a closed group George 
Greenaway Families – found through the page listed above. 

 
All parents are encouraged to attend PAC meetings to provide their feedback and ideas.  
 
Sign up today to be part of our children’s tomorrow. 


